
Spirit of Service-Learning Award

K-12 Nomination Guidelines

(for more information about this award, including past winners and finalists, 

visit www.rpcvsf.org and select “Programs” and then “Spirit of Service-Learning Award”)

Service-learning is a form of experiential education in which students engage in activities that address human and community needs together with structured opportunities for reflection designed to achieve desired learning outcomes.

If you know a teacher who uses service-learning (i.e., creates teaching/learning experiences that enhance academic learning, foster civic responsibility, and address a community need), please nominate him/her for this award (self-nominations are accepted too). First place winners receive a $500 cash award, and all nominees receive a letter of commendation sent to their principal, a certificate of appreciation, an invitation to the award ceremony, and are highlighted on the RPSVSF website. 

To nominate a teacher, please email the following information to Stephanie King,  toycoalition@gmail.com, by June 30, 2019.  A member of the RPCVSF Spirit of Service Learning Committee or Teacher of the Year Coalition will then contact the nominee to arrange a phone interview that should take no more than 45 minutes.  During this interview, details can be provided regarding the service-learning project, with particular emphasis on how the project meets the criteria set forth in the Spirit of Service-Learning Award Interview Form (connections to the curriculum, quality and impact of the service project, impact on the student participants, etc.).  The phone interview will be held no later than August 15, 2019. 

Name of Nominee:

Summer Phone:

Summer Email: 

School:

Class:

Name of Nominator:

Phone:

Email:

Provide a brief (one or two sentences) description of the service-learning project:


